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Halloween Parade and Party Information: 





The parade and party will be on Friday, October 29th. Have your child come to school dressed in his/her costume. Please send a change of clothes with them so that they can put those on after the party. The parade with start at 8:45, hopefully it will be nice enough to have it outside. After the parade concludes we will have a party in our classroom. This will last until about 10:15 and then we will have the students change clothes and head out to recess at 10:30. 








Thanksgiving Feast





On November 19th we will have a Thanksgiving feast at school. Our lunch schedule will be slightly different to accommodate our families joining us. We will use the following schedule: 


K/1st – 11:00 – 12:00 


2nd/3rd – 12:00 – 12:45 


4th/5th – 12:45 – 1:30 


We ask that you wait to eat until it is your child’s time. If you have older children they are welcome to eat with you and their younger sibling. Make plans to join us to celebrate. 





Fall Party 





Please join us at Something From the Farm on October 28th from 4-7pm. There will be dinner, treats, and hot chocolate by the bonfire. You can also enjoy a tour of the pumpkin patch with your family and friends on a hayride and the corn maze treasure hunt. This is free for all Bethke students. Parents, grandparents and siblings are $4 and 4 and under are free. 
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Core


We finished up our unit on Westward Expansion. We really enjoyed learning about how the settlers moved west. If you get a chance, watch Little House on the Prairie. It is a good representation of this period. We are now working on Fort Collins history. It is really exciting to learn about what our community was like many years ago. Towards the end of next week, we will begin studying the Civil War. 
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Dates to Remember: 


October 26th


Vision and Hearing Screenings


October 28th


2nd grade field trip to the Fort Collins Museum 


Fall Party at Something from the Farm 4 – 7 


October 29th


Halloween parade and parties 


November 19th 


Thanksgiving Family Luncheon 





Reading: 


We are continuing to introduce good reading behaviors when reading to themselves and to another person. Ask your child to demonstrate the behaviors of how to read to someone, how to read to self and how to check for understanding. We are encouraging kids to take at least two AR tests per week.  








Math: 


We are finishing unit three in our Everyday Math program. We have learned about median, mode, collecting and organizing data, and two rule frames and arrows. Unit four will start addition, subtraction and word problems.  











Writing: 


We are working with our students to get a solid paragraph written using appropriate capitals, periods, indenting, etc. We are also working with words and vocabulary to encourage them to use rich and interesting words in their writing. 














